
CALGARY CATHOLIC SCIIOOLS

invites applications for teaching positions

for school year 1973-74

Successful applicants must be Catholics and have an undergraduate degree.
Special necds exist for Early Childhood Education, Fine Arts and
Elementary Counsellors.

Applications are available from the Canada*Marpower Centre on campus.
Deadline date for submission of applications is January 12. Applications
will be screened prior ta scheduling interviews at the Manpower Centre.
Interviews will be held during the week of January 29

[INOTICE TO STUDENTS

At its next meeting, Students' Council wilI
select two full members of the Students' Union to
sit on a committee of the Board of Govern.ors
which will advise on the selection of the next
President of the University of Alberta.

Students' Councîl will also name students at
large to the Day Care Centre Board at that time.

Names of those students (full members of the
Students' Union) interested in sitting on either
committee should be forwarded to Gerry Riskin,
President of the Students' Union by Friday,
January 26th, 1973.

Phone 432-4236: Ask for G. Riskin or Janet
Cunni ngham, Executive Secretary.

hi: style

aid style
He opened up the north with baling wire, canvas«
and courage - and maybe the thought of
Lethbridge Old Style Pilsner waiting when
he made it back home. Alberta's original Pilsner
has logged a lot of miles and quenched a lot
of thirsts in nearly f ifty years; and it tastes as good
today as it did way-back when. Slow-brewed and
naturally aged for men who appreciate the down-
to-earth flavour of an honest, old-time beer. Try it.

TRADITION YOU CAN TASTE - FROM THE IIOUSE 0F LETHORIDGE

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

WITH THE GOVERNMENT 0F SASKATCHEWAN
DEPARTMVENT 0F FINANCE

The Budget Bureau has opemings for university graduates
I doctorates, masters arnd baccalaureates) with high potential who are
Iooking for a challenging and interesting career opportunity. The
work is analytical in nature and involves the evalution of
governiment programs, the review and contraI of budgets, and
assistance ta the Treasury Board, Cabinet and departments in
developing solutions to a wide range of problems.

There is also a limited number of positions ir-other branches of
the Department of Finance which will appeal ta graduates with an
interest n management impravement, taxation and fiscal policy,
investment and debt management, and personnel policy.

While the positions may be of particular interest ta those in
Economics and Commerce, graduating students in ail Faculties are
invited ta apply.

Starting Salary
$ 8,000 and up

dcpending upon qualifications and experience

Representauives of the Department of Finance MilI visit the
campus on February 15th, 1973. For an appointment and further
informration, contact your Student Placement Office.

Talkle Aili~

Bob Schaller
Chrîitian Scielnce
Campus Counscîlor
Th'ursday 10-12

SUB 158F

Motion passed
in Council January 15, 1973

That as there is flot sufficient space available in SUB
for each candidate on a block-booking basis that space be
booked when available by candidates on a daily basis
through the Scheduling office and that typist and
duplicating services be made aval lable through the Students'
Union General Office to ail candidates at the following
rates:

1) typing - $3.0/page

2) duplicating - $.10 per
copy for the first 5 copies. $.03 a copy for each copy
thereafter.

And that this motion when passed be sent to The
Gatewayfor publication so that ail candidates or potential
candidates wilI be made aware of this motion.
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